2405 Linda Ave
Key West, FL33040

December 18, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing on behalf of my neighbors, Beverly Jacobsen and Jason Clifford.

This is regarding my neighbors pool shed located at the house next door 2413 Linda Avenue, Key West,
Florida 33040.

The reason for the letter is to inform the city of Key West and the Planning Department of my thoughts
towards their recent Red Tag during the replacement of their pool shed.

I have no issues in any way with the replacement of the old rusted aluminum shed with the newer
wooden shed that has been built. This shed should not impact my property and if soundly built, will not
be of any consequence to my property or the future use of my property.

Beverly and Jason did discuss with me the shed prior to beginning the project and have agreed to
provide landscaping cover for the shed upon completion to minimize the visual impact from my point of
view and if anything provide for a more attractive landscape from my property once the bamboo or
flowering cover has been put in place upon completion.

If you have any questions regarding the shed, it's impact, and my thoughts; please call me.

Sincerely,
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Rafi Gvili

305-304-4775




